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MINUTES 
Catholic School Council and Safe Schools Committee Meeting: November 16th, 2015 

Present:  Rachel Batisse, Heidi Donck, Heather Godmaire, Billie Richer, Peggy Miron, Matt 
Turner 

Prayer was shared 
 

Amendment/Approval of Agenda 
 

- Agenda approved 
 

Amendment/Approval of Minutes (June 1 & October 5, 2015) 
 

- Minutes approved 
 

Business Arising from the Minutes  
 

- Matt will share out draft agenda to all Council members prior to the scheduled meetings 
- No word yet on Medical centre 
- Front entrance paving will be fixed in the spring.  Temporary patching had occurred. 
- Buddy benches are in place 
- Summer program was a success.  More formal evaluation mechanisms (parent survey for 

example) will be implemented should the program run again.   
 

Financial Report & Fundraising 
 
- Budget Statement shared 

Expenses 

- Shovels and Games Room:  Council agrees to pay $364.82 towards these items 
- Council also agrees to pay for snow fort building moulds.   
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Principal=s Report  
- Principal’s report shared 
- By-Laws:  Matt will create a draft set of By-laws for our council for review at January’s 

meeting.   
 

Safe Schools Committee 

- Safe School Incident Report shared 
- Emergency Procedures discussed.  Lockdown drill November 17th  

New Business & Questions 

- Facebook:  Discussion about how best to engage parents concluded with a general 
consensus that Facebook would be ideal, as other schools in our District have this.  We 
already have Twitter and a webpage, but they don’t seem to be engaging our parents, 
and the webpage is very not user friendly 

- We have moved our January meeting to January 11th at 6:00 pm 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:04 pm.   

Next meeting is on January 11th, 2016 at 6:00 pm 
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